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TOWN OF NIVERVILLE-PUBLIC WORKS

POLICY NO. PW1-13: SNOW CLEARING

EFFECTIVE DATE: December 3, 2013 RESOLUTION# 365-13

REVISION DATE: RESOLUTION#

Re: Snow Removal of Snow Ridges in Driveways

The only time that the Town will remove snow ridges in driveways is when “street widening”
occurs using the wing of the grader (i.e. packed snow is removed from the asphalt surface and
bladed to boulevards normally resulting in large chunks of ice/snow being located in driveways).
Under normal snowplowing conditions, the homeowner is responsible for the removal of snow

ridges in their driveway.

The exception to this is corner lots where excessive snow is bladed into a driveway from another

roadway. In these situations, the Public Works manager is asked to use his discretion in
directing staff.

Residents who for health or other reasons are unable to remove snow from their driveways, are

directed to make alternative arrangements with private snow removal firms to have their
driveways cleaned.



